
 
Hello Classmates, 
 

I hope this letter finds all of you in good health and high spirits.  It's been a while since we've all seen each 

other and we thought it would be nice to get together for our 58th and 59th reunion.  We'll be able to catch 

up with old friends, reminisce about old times, and maybe even make some new memories. 
 

The reunion will be held on April 19-20, 2024 at Embassy Suites/Hampton Convention Center.  We hope 

you can join us for what promises to be a fun-filled event, one that you won’t want to miss.  Please mark 

the date in your calendar and start getting excited about seeing your old friends.  
 

Friday, April 19 – We’ll have a “meet and greet” in the hotel lounge beginning at 6:00 pm.  Everyone 

will be responsible for their own expenses at this function.  
 

Saturday, April 20 – Kecoughtan High School tour at 11:00 am, meet on faculty side (the side we 

graduated) – FREE!   
  

Saturday, April 20 – We’ve planned a buffet dinner in the Conference Room A and B, at 6:00 pm – 11:00 

pm at the Hampton Convention Center, 1610 Coliseum Drive, Hampton, VA and we’ll also have music 

and a dance floor.  A cash bar will be set up outside the Conference Room.  The cost of this evening will 

be $55 per person.  
 

If any classmates are interested in playing golf, please contact Greg Kohlenhoefer at   

(757) 478-3826 or kohly3@gmail.com.  
 

For hotel reservations, contact the Embassy Suites by Hilton, 1700 Coliseum Drive, Hampton, VA 

23666; phone 757-827-8200, or 877-214-6722.  A block of rooms has been reserved.  The booking code 

is KCR and the room rate is $159 per night.  This is a reduced rate and will only be available until the 

cutoff date of March 21, 2024 or if the hotel gets booked before cutoff date.  After that date, the rate 

will be based on availability at the hotel’s current rate.  The reduced rate also includes two drink 

tickets and happy hour snacks for each night as well as a free made-to-order full breakfast.   
 

We hope you will all be able to attend these fun events!  A registration form follows, with a remittance 

deadline of April 1, 2024.  Please fill out your form and return it before the deadline or sooner! 
  

Our class website is KHS65-66.com.  If you have not joined, please do as this is where changes and 

updates will be posted.  We also have a Face Book page with lots of information at KHS Alumni  

1965-1966.  
  

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact your 1965 Class Representative:  Alann 

Hudson, (757) 851-9060, alann.hudson@cox.net or 1966 Class Representative: Penny Sheffler,  

(757) 472-6199, prsheffler@hotmail.com.  
 

We can't wait to see you there! 
 

KHS Classes of ’65 and ’66 Reunion Committee 



 
 

Name:  _________________________________ Guest ________________________________  

 

Please check all events you plan to attend:  

  

Friday, April 19, 6:00 pm – 11:00 pm                  ___ Single    ___ Couple (spouse/guest)  

Embassy Suites hotel lounge, 1700 Coliseum Drive, Hampton, VA 23666.  All attendees 

responsible for their own expenses.  

  

Saturday, April 20, at 11:00 am, meet on faculty side   ___ Single    ___ Couple (spouse/guest) 

Kecoughtan High School Tour, (FREE).  

  

Saturday, April 20, 6:00 pm – 11:00 pm               ___ Single   ___ Couple (spouse/guest)  

Hampton Convention Center, Conference Room A and B (lst Floor), 1610 Coliseum Drive, 

Hampton, VA   

Buffet dinner, Music with dance floor and cash bar     Cost:  $55 per person  

  

Please include this registration form and a check for the total amount and send to your 

Class Representative.  The registration form is also on our website at 

KHS65-66.com.  If you have any questions, please contact your Class Representative.  

 

Class of 1965 Class of 1966 

Alann Edwards Hudson Penny Routten Sheffler 

148 Windmill Point Road 32 Sea Breeze Farm 

Hampton, VA 23664 Hampton, VA 23664 

(757) 851-9060 (757) 472-6199 

alann.hudson@cox.net prsheffler@hotmail.com 

Checks Payable to:  KHS 1965 Reunion Checks payable to:  KHS 1966 Reunion 
  

Deadline for remittance is April 1, 2024  

  

Please provide the following information for our directory:  

  

Graduate Name: _______________________________________________  

  

Address:  ____________________________________________________  

  

Home Phone Number: _____________ Cell Phone Number: ______________  

 

e-mail Address:  ______________________________________________  
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